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13.11.24 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Year 1 China Workshop 
 

Year 1 will be having a China music workshop visit the school on Monday 16th December as part of our 
topic for the 2nd half of the Autumn Term. This will include an interactive talk about the history and 
culture of China. The children will experience listening to and playing Chinese musical instruments and 
even create the dragon dances used in Chinese celebrations. 
  
This will take place in school, during the day on Monday 16th December. The PTFA have kindly covered 
some of this cost, therefore we would like to ask you for a non-refundable voluntary contribution of 
£5.30 per child.  
 
This is payable on School Gateway, our preferred method of payment. Permission to attend this 
workshop can also be given on School Gateway so there is no need to complete a separate permission 
slip.  Please make payment by Monday 9th December. 
 
If you are in receipt of Benefit Related Free School Meals then the school will meet the full cost of this 
workshop. Please contact the school via email or message on School Gateway confirming that your child 
is eligible and give consent for your child to attend this workshop.   
 
If you require financial support then please contact the school for a Financial Support Request Form. 
 
If you have any questions then please speak to one of us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Page and Miss Bates       


